
Minutes from Meriden TOMCC Meeting Monday 16th December 2019

Committee
Chairman Steve Bradwick, Treasurer Steve Malin, Branch Scribe Barry Heath, 
Membership Secretary Ian Ellis, Runs Captain Keith Snell, Communications Derek 
Moxon, Web Master John Nelson. 

The Chairman opened the meeting at 8:30.

Apologies received from B Smith

The minutes from the last meeting as reported by B Smith were inaccurate
S Malin stated that he was under the impression that the proceeds from the Bring it 
Home rally would not be held until the AGM and that we would decide at the AGM 
what we would do with the proceeds from the next Bring it Home rally. This was 
agreed.
The minutes were then agreed

Matters arising from the last meeting. 

Thai Meal
B Taylor will look into arranging the meal in the new year

Classic Vehicle Show
All went off without a hitch. D Moxon stated that he had been told by Carole Nash 
that members bikes whilst on the stand – at any show – were not covered by 
individual policies and the TOMCC insurance only covered public liability. It was 
discussed if bikes exhibited were covered by the NEC insurance. Bikes are insured if 
the owner is present but not if left overnight. D Moxon stated that he had tried to 
insure eight bikes for three weeks and was quoted £700 to £800.

Trailer
We still need to purchase a fire extinguisher, first aid kit and notebook
Trailer Keys
All keys to the trailer were handed to B Smith – 4 full sets and 4 rear trailer door keys.
B Smith has a full set as do B Heath and D Moxon. Bob knows who has the keys
S Malin has some chairs and S Bradwick has some A clip frames that need to be 
loaded into the trailer. S Bradwick and K Snell to put the donated brochures into the 
clip frames in the next few weeks. K Snell to be custodian of the remaining brochures.

Guest Speakers
B Smith still to arrange guest speakers.

 

8:55pm the chairman closed the meeting.                    Date of next meeting Monday 17th February 2020


